
Interested in being a leader at Latonia Terrace? Contact
April Peacock at 859-393-6329 for more information on

how to be involved with Resident Council! 

“For Latonia Terrace residents only.”

Don’t forget to LIKE
and SHARE the

Housing Authority of
Covington’s Facebook

Page!  
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What's the

Scoop?

Interested in earning your GED? Work at your own pace with no cost!
Contact April Peacock at 859-393-6329 to start!

What's the
Scoop?

HAC offices will be closed
in observance of the 4th of

July 7/4/2024!



WANT TO BE MORE INVOLVED IN
YOUR COMMUNITY?

            JOIN US FOR THE RESIDENT COUNCIL      
MEETINGS THIS MONTH:

LATONIA TERRACE: JULY 1ST 
     @ 6:00PM   

GOLDEN TOWER: JULY 15TH 
  @ 5:00PM

Housing Authority of Covington Board of
Commissioners Meeting

Wednesday, July 17th, 2024 
2300 Madison Avenue
Covington, KY 41014

Lower-Level Conference Room

Regular meetings of the HAC Board of Commissioners
take place at 4:30 PM on the 3rd Wednesday of every

month.  

Nurse Advocacy Center for the Underserved

Steve Arlinghaus
Executive Director

859-292-2145
sarlinghaus@hacov.org

Chris Bradburn
Deputy Director
859-655-7306

Cbradburn@hacov.org

Jon Adkins
Director of 

Resident  Services
859-655-7316
Jadkins@hacov.org

Kiosk are now available at:
Latonia Terrace

Golden Tower

2300 Madison Ave.

NACU

Northern Kentucky University

Natalie Kuhn
FSS Coordinator
859-669-7305 

Natalie.Kuhn@hacov.org

Hannah Troll
Program Coordinator
859-292-3264 Ext. 4

Hannah.Troll@hacov.org

April Peacock
Program Manager

859-655-7310
april.peacock@hacov.org

Located at Latonia Terrace from 2pm-5pm 
Mondays and Thursdays

Located at Golden Tower from 9am-12pm
Wednesdays 

Get your health care questions answered!
Contact Nurse Lynn Brown @ 859-640-7942

Latasha Alford
Program Specialist

859-655-7317
latasha.alford@hacov.org

Resident Spotlight

Tampering and/or removal of
smoke detector and/or batteries.

A friendly reminder that tampering
and/or removal of a smoke detector

and/or batteries from a leased unit of
HAC is in direct violation of the lease.

Please do not remove your smoke
detector. This is for your safety and

the safety of other residents.
THANK YOU! 

HAC would like to honor and congratulate 
Jacqueline Hill

 for her incredible accomplishments! 
 Jackie Hill is HAC’s most recent graduate of the Family Self-
Sufficiency program. She successfully finished the program

on June 30, 2024. For the past five years, she has worked
diligently to accomplish her goals and save money in her

FSS escrow account. 
Since starting the program in 2019, Jackie has increased her
credit score, established and secured full-time employment
in a field she enjoys, and made plans to attend Gateway for

business management. Her positive personality and
determined attitude have motivated her to follow her self-

sufficiency goals and dreams! 
 Keep up the amazing work, Jackie! HAC is proud of you! 
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